

Appendix A –Timeline for the EAHCP Strategic Adaptive Management Process

Year	Action	Comment
2017		
	EAA finalized updated MODFLOW model	Reviewed by GWMAP and NAS
	Committees attended Ecological Model Workshop	Results of the EcoModel Fountain Darter survival were presented to Committees in July 2017
	Committees reviewed rerun of "Bottom Up Package" from updated MODFLOW model.	Joint meeting held in December 2017
	Science Committee reviewed Scientific Record	Done continuously from 2013-2018
	Program Manager provided Scientific Record to NAS	Done continuously from 2013-2018
2018		
	EAA conducts SAMP hydro modeling	
	Program Manager provides any remaining scientific information to NAS	Fulfilling NAS data, info and report requests
	NAS delivers Report #3 to Program Manager	September 30
	Committees review NAS Report #3 conclusions and SAMP hydro modeling	October – December
	Committees determine the following: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> If Biological objectives are or are not adequate to meet the Biological Goals If phase I Conservation Measures are or are not meeting the Biological Objectives 	December 20 Joint meeting of Committees
2019		
	Implementing Committee directs Program Manager to initiate SAMP proposal to establish Phase II Conservation Measures	By January 2019, if Phase I Conservation Measures are determined to not be adequate to meet the Biological Objectives.
	Implementing Committee directs Program Manager to initiate SAMP proposal to change Biological Objectives	If Biological Objectives are determined not to be adequate to meet the Biological Goals. (No date specified in the FMA)
	Science Committee to meet and consider SAMP proposal(s) and draft recommendation to the Stakeholder Committee	
	Stakeholder Committee to review Science Committee report, consider SAMP proposal(s) and draft recommendation to IC	
	Implementing Committee to meet to consider the SH report on SAMP proposal(s)	
	PM completes Phase II Work Plan	March 1
	Committees make final decision to implement Phase II conservation measure	if no decision is made, default is the Presumptive Phase II ASR
2020 & 2021		
	Implement Phase II Conservation Measure(s) by March 18, 2021.	